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12 January 1979

NEWS RELEASE

CARIBOO COLLEGE LIBRARY

The Cariboo College Board responded immediately to the disaster
which struck the Kamloops main branch of the Cariboo Thompson
Nicola Regional Library on 9 January 1979, by offering the public
the use of the College library facilities.

The Board wanted to ensure that the specialized resources of the
College would be available to library patrons until the Kamloops
facility is back in operation, according to Acting Principal,
Leo Perra.

College Librarian, David Fox, is making arrangements to extend
borrowing privileges to Regional Library card-holders. The public
has always had access to College Library materials, Fox pointed
out, but this is the first time the service is being widely
advertised.
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College Affairs Manager



